
 
 

 

 

Consumer Codes Approval Scheme 

Meeting: Code Sponsors Panel 

 

Date:   19 January 2015 
Time:   11.00 ʹ 13.00 
Location: Motor Codes Offices, 71 Great Peter Street, London, SW1P 2BN 
 
Present: Ray Hodgkinson (Chair)(BHTA), Stephen Vickers (BAR), Holly McAllister (MC), 

Mark Cutler (RECC), Paul Sharpe (IPW)  
Attendees: Sarah Langley (TSI), Claire Love (TSI), Andy Allen (ECC) 
Apologies:  Leon Livermore (TSI) 
 
 
 

MINUTES 
 

1. Welcome 
 
Ray Hodgkinson welcomed everyone to the meeting and thanked them for attending the 
Motor Codes offices on this occasion. 
 
The previous meeting minutes (29 September 2014) were approved by the Panel. 
 

2. ADR Update 
 
Andy Allen gave an update on the ADR and also advised the panel of the probable costs to 
businesses. The costs were as follows 
 

 £10k for the certification of larger schemes and then a cost of £7k per annum. 

 £7k for certification of middle band schemes (high 100's of complaints) then a cost of 
£3k per annum. 

 £6k for certification of the lower level scheme and then a cost of £2k per annum.  
 
The Panel were asked to note that certification has to be in place by the 9 July 2015, the 
guidance for this will be sent out at the end of February 2015. BIS will have a residual scheme 
in place by the 9 July 2015. This scheme is to cover any sectors where there is not an official 
scheme in place. 
 
It was decided that an ADR Workshop should be set up for Code Sponsors, which would 
include BIS. A provisional date of the 19 March was agreed.   
 





 
 

iv. Performance Measurement & Indicators 
 

 Sarah Langley gave an update to the Panel on the Performance Measurement and 
Indicators. 
 
Sarah Langley to give an update on Performance Measurement Indicators after the Board 
strategy day in March. 
 

5.           Scheme governance update 
 

Sarah Langley advised the Panel that there were a number of codes coming through the 
approval process. The Panel were also advised that some of the new codes were taking 
longer to go through the process due to the complexity of their code.  
 
Sarah Langley also advised that there was a steady stream of new enquiries for the 
Consumer Codes Approval Scheme. 

 
6.           AOB 
 
 
 


